
 
 

 
                           

 

 

 

 

 
Kings College 2022/23 admissions policy consultation 

 
 
 
 
In accordance with the School Admissions Code 2014, GEP Academies is proposing to change the 
admissions arrangements for the following school, starting from September 2022: 
 
Kings College 
Southway 
Guildford 
Surrey, 
GU2 8DU 
 
Details of the proposed changes 
 
We would like to change Kings College's published admissions number (PAN) from 180 to 120.  A 
reduction in the PAN will enable us to continue making the most of our resources in providing high 
quality services and support to the children and families of Kings College. 
 
The remainder of Kings College's admissions arrangements are unchanged. 
 
Background information and consultation 
 
Full details, including ways in which you can respond to this proposal, are available by visiting: 
 
www.gepacademies.com/kings-2022-admissions 
 
Please note that we are only able consider responses that are accompanied by a full name and 
address. 
 
Consultation responses must be received by 11.59pm on Sunday 20 
December 2020. 


